
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Torbay Council’s Cycling Instructors will be at the school from Wednesday 23 to 
Friday 25 April to deliver Bikeability Level 2 to Year 5 pupils.  The training is also 
open to Year 6 pupils who missed it last year, or feel that they need to refresh their 
skills 
 
This is a 4-day course with 2-hour sessions each day.  The training will take place on 
quiet roads and show them how to make safe journeys on their bikes.  
 
Children must be able to ride a cycle without stabilisers to take part. 
 
If your child doesn’t have a bike, Torbay Furniture Project CIC, a non-profit making 
organisation, sell refurbished bikes at great prices.  They are at 56 Winner Street, 
Paignton TQ3 3BQ.  You can contact them via their Facebook Page 
 
If you child’s bike is broken in any way, Cycle Torbay CIC can help with this, free of 
charge, either at the Cycle Hub in Paignton, or at their pop-up sessions around the 
Bay.   For a complete list of sessions check out their website. 
https://www.cycletorbay.co.uk/ 
 
There are a limited number of places available, so they are allocated on a ‘first come 
first served’ basis and the deadline for bookings is this Sunday 26th January   So 
please book early to avoid your child’s disappointment as this is always a popular 
course. 
 
This is the Booking link to reserve your child’s place. 
 
Level 2 Booking Link 
 
If your child can’t ride a bike without stabilisers, unfortunately they aren’t able to take 
part in this course.  To keep informed about future Learn to Ride sessions and other 
cycle opportunities please follow our Pedal Torbay Facebook Page 
 
We look forward to teaching your child. 
 
Best wishes 
Michele 
Michele Radant 
National Standards Cycling Officer 
Torbay Council 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100090327348003
https://www.cycletorbay.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/1142535808359?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.facebook.com/PedalTorbay

